
Due to low staff  numbers, a Staff  Shop at Bridlington 

Hospital isn’t financially viable at this moment in time.

“Can we have a Staff  Shop 

at Bridlington Hospital?”

As an alternative…
We are looking at bringing tickets sold through the Staff  

Shops to our Bridlington Summer Fair. If  this is 

something you would be interested in seeing, please 

email laura.monkman@nhs.net 
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